


We have lived in Erskine Park now for nearly 10 years. The foul odours of the nearby waste 
disposal facilities can at times be overwhelming. It is the worse thing about the area to be honest. 
For local residents to also have to put up with the incinerator is unreasonable. Western Sydney 
residents shouldn't have to put up with this, we are not second class citizens. The second airport 
to be built at Badgery's Creek will also impact on the area, so along with an incinerator us 
residents will be subjected to massive amounts of pollution, as well as an increase in the number 
of vehicles on our already crowded local roads. Sydney's West cannot and should not be made 
to facilitate this incinerator. BUILD IT ON THE NORTH SHORE!!!! 


